
September 2023 

Greetings for September 

 

Hello fellow members: 

Time sure does pass fast when you are having FUN !!!! Our Club has had a lot of 
activities this spring and summer with more activities happening this fall. So don’t put 
that car away for the winter yet because there will be lots of activities of driving and 
enjoying your Corvette this fall. Here are a few activities that we still have scheduled 
for the year: 

1. MWR & NCCC meetings on Sept 8 & 9th  
    2. Progressive Dinner Sept. 16, with a new twist!!!! 
    3. Route “66” road trip, Sept. 24 & 25th  
   4. Rally, Dale and Carolyn Samuelson, Oct. 1st  
   5. Wiener Roast at Leon & Louise Gorsch, Oct. 7th  
   6. NICC Low Speed Event, Crystal Lake, IL., Oct. 14 &15th  
    7. Perryville Road Clean up, Oct. 21st  

These are activities that are planned for September and October. The activities for November and 
December will be posted in next month’s newsletter. 

Attendance at the September 6, 2023, membership meeting was up again over August. September’s 
meeting attendance was 31 members including those on Zoom. 

Remember all the activity that we enjoy would not be available without the members that set up and 
work so hard to achieve these events. We are always in need of a helping hand to achieve the GREAT 
times that we have.  The club is always open for new ideas for our activity list of things to do, so speak 
up. 

Don’t forget the photo contest so take pictures on your trips or any special events and send them to 
Preston Morgan.  

This is your club so get involved and enjoy the time that we have together. 

Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, 6075 E. Riverside Blvd., Rockford on the first 
Wednesday of the month. The newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. I would love 
to see more members attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision making and 
to bring forth new ideas. Members are also welcomed to attend the Board meeting. Guests are 
welcome to attend the social hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast friend and 
have a good time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 

 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


